PAUL S. GLAVINOVICH
MINBRALS CONSULTANT

P.O. Box 112816 Telephone
Anchorage, Alaska 99511 (807) 345-3646
May 3, 2013

Mr. Ray Burger

Resource Assessment and Development Section
Alaska Department of natural Resources

550 West 7" Avenue, Suite 1050

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

RE: 2005 Bristol Bay Area Plan Amendments

Dear Mr. Burger:

DNR’s proposed revisions to the 2005 Bristol Bay Area Plan adequately protect wild game, salmon,
subsistence, sport fishing and other public uses and are in concert with Article VIlI, Section 1 of the

Alaska Constitution. Article VIl mandates multiple-use of the State’s lands and resources.

Single use land classification as advocated by the certain entities is not only unconstitutional but is an
insult to intelligent land management.

I urge you to reject those narrowly focused alternatives that are being proposed by certain special
interest groups that seek to deny Alaskan’s full access to and use of our lands.

Sincerely,

EEES AN

Paut S. Glavinovich




